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COUNTY COUNCIL MEETING –19TH
 MAY 2016 

 

Question to Mr M Deaville  
Cabinet Support Member for Highways and Transport 

 
By Ms. S. Peaple 

 

Question 

“Could you please advise on how many pot holes in Amington division are 
awaiting repair.  Please can you also tell me how long will people in Amington 
have to wait before the large potholes in Florendine Street and Sheepcote Lane, 
which are heavily used roads, are repaired?” 
 
 

Reply 

There are currently 345 identified carriageway and footway patching defects in 
the Amington division. Please refer to the earlier response about timescales. 


